
Brett Ryan
3305 W. Nettle Creek Drive
Morris, IL 60450
217-341-0055
brettnryan@gmail.com

20th September 2022

Chase Renwick
Chair, Libertarian Party of Illinois

Dear Mr. Renwick,

With much regret, I offer my resignation as Secretary of the Libertarian Party of
Illinois.  With a recent promotion and associated traveling, I’m unable to
faithfully perform my duties with the adequate attention it deserves; attend
meetings; and generally put in the work that is required for the role.

I will remain a PC and work towards what I can in my community.  I was greatly
heartened and honestly quite surprised at the polling results for our governor
candidate, Scott Schluter.  I hope that bodes well for liberty in our state and
will do what I can to help.

Sincerely,

Brett Ryan

CC LPIL Board


